John Masefield High School and Sixth Form Centre

Mabel's Furlong, Ledbury, Herefordshire HR8 2HF

Telephone: 01531 631012

Email: admin@jmhs.hereford.sch.uk Web site: www.jmhs.hereford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Andrew Evans BSc MA Deputy Headteacher: Andy Collard BA



16 September 2020

Dear Year 5 Parents / Carers

Re: Transition Events

I hope you and your families are well and your sons/daughters have enjoyed returning to school. I am writing to give you some information about our plans for transition events this term.

In the first part of the Autumn term we would normally have a whole school Open Evening and an Open Morning for families to visit JMHS during the day, both of which are very well attended by Year 5 families. Given the on-going circumstances we have made alternative plans for these events.

During the week commencing Monday 5 October we will upload a range of documents to our school website for parents and students to view. This will include an introduction from the headteacher, information about JMHS, answers to frequently asked questions and contributions from students.

Starting the week commencing Monday 21 September, members of the Senior Leadership Team will be offering tours of the school site for Year 6 families. After October half-term we will make plans to offer tours to Year 5 families, but hope you understand that initially we need to prioritise Year 6.

I hope the start of the Autumn term continues to go well and we look forward to working with Year 5 families later in the school year.

Yours sincerely

Dean Wyatt

Primary Transition Lead